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Hello everyone, Thanks for taking time to read the newsletter.  I hope each of you had a wonderful Easter        
celebrating the Greatest event in history!  Thank you so much for the prayer and financial support. 
  This month’s letter is about Léo and Lêda becoming the official Pastors of Vineyard Macapá. Our senior  
Pastors, Christopher and Denise Meyer have been working with  them for several years preparing them to take 
over as pastors. I feel this will be a fluid transition.  They are hard working people. They have accepted a lot of 
responsibilities already. I’m really proud of them. I’m looking forward to working with them as senior pastors. 
  One of Léo and Lêda’s first changes was to move the weekend service from Saturday to Sunday. So, their first 
service as senior pastors was on Easter Sunday! It was a great service. I was excited for them, as well as, Gods 
plans for the Church. So, Please keep them in your prayers. 

 Páscoa is Easter here 
in Brazil. It was partic-
ularly exciting. Cele-
brating Jesus as our 
risen Lord and Léo 
and Lêda´s first ser-
vice as senior Pastors. 
This  added to the  
spirit and excitement 
of the service. 
 
 

These photos are of the   
Ordination of  Léo and 
Lêda. Pastor Clenildo, one 
of the National leaders of 
Vineyard Brazil, came and 
preached and presided 
over the ceremony.  
 
To the right is a foot 
washing ceremony. It is 
common here in Brazil. 
 
Ok my friends, Just a short 
update. Thanks for your 
time. Please keep us in 
your prayers! 
 
Bob Lesher 


